SHIRE OF CARPENTARIA



ALL COMMUNICATIONS TO BE ADDRESSED TO THE SHIRE CLERK Phone: (077) 45 1166

Fax: (077) 45 1340

P.O. NORMANTO NORTH QUEEN.

VIII.TOU SHIRE COUNCIL

RECEIVED

Chief Executive Officer Winton Shire Council P O Box 288 WINTON 4735 2 7 JUN 1994 FILE 377 510

LPL/F9/JC

June 1994

Dear Sir,

Re: Waltzing Matilda Cultural Centre

I wish to advise that Council is intending to provide a float and/or display for the Waltzing Matilda Celebrations in April, 1995. Which will involve considerable expense on Council's behalf. We feel that the building of a permanent memorial will give recognition to this cultural event which will be important for the area.

However, due to the expected outlays in participating in the celebrations, Council will not be financially supporting the establishment of the Waltzing Matilda Cultural Centre.

Yours faithfully,

s 47F

Chief Executive Officer

MEMBER of Gulf Local Authorities Development Association INC.

WMC